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Appropriate new development that ensures the amenity, tree canopy and heritage will be supported 
by Killara residents especially on land that is adjacent to the rail corridor. However abuse by profit 
driven developers who do not appreciate the natural environment should NOT be allowed as 
today's inappropriate decisions are tomorrow regretful reality. 


